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I strongly believe this measure is misguided and ill-timed. Oregon is in a crisis of 

having too many homeless tents, not too few! The general public should have equally 

protection for unmolested public space. I have voted for and contributed only to 

democratic candidates so far, but I’ll seriously reconsider my voting preference if this 

measure makes out of committee. Talk about politicians being out of touch! 


